
 

 

18th September 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Tag Rugby League at William Hulme’s 
 
Your child has been invited to take part in a Tag Rugby League at William Hulme’s Grammar School (M16 

8PR). This will take place on Monday 2nd October from 3:45pm - 5:30pm.  

 

This event will take place after school and although staff from school will be present, you will be 

required to organise travel for your child to and from the venue. Negotiating drop off and collection with 

parents of other children involved may be useful if you are a working parent. 

 
Kind Regards,  
 
Channi Davis 

Year 5 Teacher 

Tag Rugby League at William Hulme’s 
                            
 
 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Tag Rugby League on Monday 2nd October [  ]  
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________  
 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________ Date: ________________ 


